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Number:    MIP-E-100033-732-22/1614                                                                   31.05.2023 

Subject:     Regarding Import Containers Gate out as Full 

Reference: Announcement numbered E-100033-732-16/1013 and dated 10.04.2023 

 

 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

 

The implementation stated on the reference announcement will continue within the below 

framework. 

 

Early gate out incentive of $25/ per gate out will be credited for the import laden containers 

which exit within the first 7 days of storage by road transportation.  

 

Within the same scope, “late gate-out surcharge” of $40/ per gate out will be applied for the 

containers exiting after the first 7 days. 

 

The above-mentioned, limited period implementation will start with the containers whose 

storage period starts on 1st June 2023, and will end with the containers whose storage period 

starts on 30th June 2023. 

 

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related 

parties. 
 


